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Growing together as children of God 

 
At Holy Trinity C of E Primary School: 

✓we want our pupils to grow in confidence, independence, resilience and knowledge, so that all achieve their full 

potential and develop a life-long love of learning and of the world around us. 

✓we work together with families, community and church to model positive relationships, supporting each other 

and acknowledging that we are stronger when we work together. 

✓we are growing together as children of God, strengthening our faith, secure in the knowledge we are unique, 

loved and cherished.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you for your overwhelming support this academic year. I am so grateful to the whole school community for 

their unwavering loyalty to our school. I pray that everyone is able to have a restful and restorative summer break. 

 

We said goodbye to our Year 6 pupils yesterday, and to others of our school community who are moving on. We 

thank God for each child and family who have come to Holy Trinity, and pray for them in their next adventure. My 

prayer is that they would know the love of God, and know that they are precious in the eyes of Jesus. 

 

A prayer for all of our leavers 

Father God, 

We thank you so much for all of our Year 6 children, and others who are leaving Holy Trinity. Thank you for the 

gifts you have given them, and the people you have made them to be. 

Please help them to settle well into their new schools, so that they can continue to flourish and grow. 

We ask that you would give to them all that they need each day – patience, wisdom, courage and love. 

We pray that you would keep them, their families, and the whole school community safe over the holiday. May there 

be good times of relaxation and fun. 

Thank you that you love each one of us – help us to remember that you are there for us. 

We pray all of these things in Jesus’ precious name.  

Amen. 

 

Meet the Teacher Sessions 

Further dates will be added to the calendar in September, but I wanted to let you know about the following 

opportunities for you to meet your child’s new teacher, at the start of September: 

 

Date Year Group 

Friday 5th September, 8.45am 1 

Monday 8th September, 8.45am 2 

Tuesday 9th September, 8.45am 3 

Wednesday 10th September, 8.45am 4 

Thursday 11th September, 8.45am 5 

Friday 12th September, 8.45am 6 

 

For each of the sessions, please meet in the playground, and the teachers will come and collect you. 

 

 



Governor Annual Report 

Do take a look at the Annual report produced by the Governors. I am so grateful to them all for their continued 

commitment to our school.   

 

 
 

  

Attached Items 

• Governor Annual Report 

 



Term Dates 2025-2026 

Autumn Term 2025 

First day: Monday 1 September 2025 (INSETS Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Half term: Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October 2025 

Last day Friday 19 December 2025 

Spring Term 2026 

First day: Monday 5 January 2026 (INSET Monday 5th January) 

Children start back Tuesday 6th January 2026 

Half term: Monday 16 February to Friday 20 February 2026 

Last day: Friday 27 March 2026 

Summer Term 2026 

First day: Monday 13 April 2026 

Half term: Monday 25 May to Friday 29 May 2026 (INSET Monday 1st June) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 2nd June 2026 

Last day: Monday 20 July 2026 (INSET Monday 20th July) 

Children break up Friday 17th July 2026 

 

 

 

 

The calendar will be updated in the first Bulletin in September. 

 

 

I hope you have a lovely summer holiday. 

Izzy Rickards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


